
Good morning Gigi,

I was happy to read the story this week that the courts are making Lemonis and Bellissomo produce more documents in your
lawsuit.

I’m sure this continues to be a burden for you, but you’ve already proven to be a tough fighter and you waging a war against the 800
lb. guerrilla and doing quite well.

Best of luck as you move forward with this new activity. While you may not see a lot of public support in industry publications, rest
assured there are many dealers out there who are cheering for you to score a big win here.

Good luck Gigi,

Bob
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